
In light of the governor’s proclamation regarding the 

Coronavirus Pandemic; please follow the suggested 

proto call for Township meetings: 

 

• The Township is endeavoring at public meetings to limit 

attendance to protect Township residence and the possible 

spreading of the virus. 

• The next regularly scheduled meetings of the Board of Supervisors 

are Mon., May 11, 2020 @ 7 PM + Mon., June 8, 2020 @ 7 PM at 

the municipal building. 
We urge you to take precautions attending any event or 

'scheduled' meeting.  We hope you will limit exposure to 

others, including at the township building.  

• Practice social distancing, such as no longer shaking hands and 

staying six feet apart; no more than ten (10) people at a meeting 

place and washing hands often or using hand sanitizer! 

• ANY QUESTIONS:  email or call:  

jefftwpbutlerpa@zoominternet.net –  724-352-2324 

• “STAY at HOME” applies, especially if you are sick!  

 

• PLEASE mail your real estate and/or per capita tax payment(s) to 

the tax collector, Nadine Grabe, 245 Heller Rd., Butler, PA 16002, 

to further limit exposure! 
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